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Friday July 2nd, 2021

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students:

We did it!  Phew!  What an incredible year it has been. Here are some general ‘end of year’ important
points and reminders for everyone:

● Report Card Pick-Up: Report cards will be available for pick-up at the office next week, July
5, 6, 8, 9  from 9:00 - 2:00 pm & on Wednesday, July 7, from 9 - 12:00 pm.

● Student Timetables 2021/22: The first draft of student timetables for next year have been
distributed to students.  It is important for students to preview their timetable to ensure the
right courses have been scheduled.  If changes need to be made, the student should take a
picture of the original schedule with their cell phone, and then write the requested changes
on the reverse side of their timetable and leave it at the front office.

● Textbook Return: Please look around your home for any Claremont textbook, novels, etc…
All books can be returned to the Learning Commons or our front office.

● Yearbooks : Most yearbooks have been distributed. If you did not pick yours up they will be
available when students pick up their report cards. There are still a few copies for sale at
$45.00 per book, please contact Wendi Marshall in accounts if you wish to purchase a copy:
wmarshall@saanichschools.ca

● Grade 12 Student Google Accounts: Please be sure to copy and save any documents that are
important to you or that you might need to refer to in the future.  At the end of August, the
grade 12 student accounts will be disabled and you will no longer be able to access any of
your documents.  At the end of summer, what is gone is gone!

● September “Start Up”:
Stay tuned to our Message to Families in late August or check the front page of our website
to find out what the 1st week of school will look like in September. We are looking forward to
a full return where we will see a shift from the quarter system back to the semester system.

● Office Hours (Accounts, Front Office & Admin ):
○ July 5th - July 9th 9:00am - 2:00pm  (Wed. from 9 - 12 pm)

From our Claremont family to your family, we hope you have a wonderful summer break!

Sincerely,

Peter Westhaver                               Kelly de Klerk                              Aaron Buckham
pwesthaver@saanichschools.ca kdeklerk@saanichschools.ca abuckham@saanichschools.ca
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